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Today we are faced with the reality that our students will not return to LOMS this academic year. | know
this news is disheartening, and leaves us all with many unanswered questions. | want to assure everyone
that we are continually working to provide meaningful educational opportunities for all our students
through multiple platforms. The Governor made it clear that while students will not return; local school
districts are charged with continuing education throughout the month of May.

LOMS has posted packets on our website (lomeagles.org) for each subject to use at home. Parents DO
NOT have to print these packets out. Students can use loose leaf paper to complete them. Our teachers
will also prepare assignments for students and issue them through Remind, email, Zoom, Google
Classroom, etc. If you have not signed up for your child’s teacher’s Remind, please visit our website and
click on the “info during school closure” tab to get the codes to sign up. While the packets will help you
work with your child and provide engaging review, please stay in close contact with the teachers as the
activities they will provide will be very beneficial in preparing our students for the next school year. The
packets that were sent home and the work assigned for the remainder of the year will be turned in May
18-22. More information about turning the work in will be given at a later date. Our website and Face
Book page are the two most important resources you will have during the school closure. Please check
them often as all updates will be posted there. Teachers will be checking their emails daily between 2
and 4 pm, please do not hesitate to contact us via email if you have any questions.

I'want to assure you that our teachers were doing some wonderful things with the students this year
and they ARE ready to move on. We are excited about all the progress the students made this year and
are confident that they will start next year prepared for success. Stay safe and God Bless you all!!!
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